
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 4th October 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As part of our topic on The Romans, we have arranged for Past Productions to run a day’s workshop for 
each class. The children will take part in activities around crime and punishment, Roman inventions, the 
Roman army and different gods.  They will also have the opportunity to handle artefacts and take part in a 
big quiz at the end of the day.   
 
These workshops will take place on the following dates:  
Thursday 5th October - 4JD and 4JP 
Thursday 6th October - 4SW and 4CW  
 
 
To cover the cost for both, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.50 per child, to be paid via 
ParentPay as usual. 
 
 
We are really looking forward to sharing this experience with our classes. 
 
Best wishes, 
The Y4 Team 
 

 


